"The harvest is abundant but the laborers are few; so ask the master of the harvest to send out laborers for His harvest." - Mt 9:37-38



Dear Family and Friends,

West Bend, WI 53095

During the summer of 2019 I am planning on doing mission work through the *Catholic Youth Mission Trips* program of West Bend / Newburg in a different cultural area of the United States. Tasks I may be asked to help with include home repair, yard work, or work in a shelter, a soup kitchen, a daycare center, or whatever the center staff at the site I am assigned to needs me to do.

This mission trip could be a life changing experience for me. Trip assignments will not be made until early 2019, but in the meantime I will be preparing for this mission by attending sessions to learn about the people I will be serving as well as what is expected of me. To help finance the trip I need to contribute a total of \$300.00. One hundred dollars of the total \$300.00 amount has already been submitted as a registration fee. I must raise the remaining \$200.00 by December 9<sup>th</sup>, 2018 in order to be able to participate. I would greatly appreciate any prayer and/or financial support you are able to give.

I would like the opportunity to make a difference in this world.

	Yours in Christ,
Supporter's Name	
Participant's Name	
I / We are unable to financially support youI / We would like to support you on this M	
	e to 'St. Frances Cabrini Parish' with 'Catholic Youth
\$ (Please make checks payabl	